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The first Friday back after half term, FOSS 

are holding their famous school quiz! 

Tickets have already SOLD OUT. It 

sounds like it’s going to be an amazing 

evening and I know that the questions are 

being kept under the highest levels of 

security! 

The FOSS Treat Friday last week was a 

great success, thank you to everyone who 

came and celebrated the new mud kitchen 

opening. Early totals are that FOSS raised 

£95. Thank you. 

The event was covered in the Stroud 

Times—follow the link and image above,  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that you have had a good week. 

Many thanks to all of you who have shared your 

kind words and support following the letter that 

went out yesterday about my new role. 

Relocating to Cornwall is a big life change 

which is exciting and a little scary all at the 

same time! As I stated in my letter, I know that 

the governors will ensure that the recruitment 

process finds the right person for our school 

and the children will stay at the centre of all we 

do. Our school community has been so 

welcoming to me and I know that you will be to 

my successor. 

Today’s non-uniform day has been a huge 

success, raising an incredible £150 for the DEC 

Turkey-Syria Earthquake Appeal. Well done to 

our fantastic School Council for coming up with 

the plan and putting it together, and a big thank 

you to everyone for your support. 

Have a great half term    

      

 James Taylor 

https://stroudtimes.com/slimbridge-school-officially-

unveils-new-mud-kitchen/ 

https://stroudtimes.com/slimbridge-school-officially-unveils-new-mud-kitchen/
https://stroudtimes.com/slimbridge-school-officially-unveils-new-mud-kitchen/


erm 3 Wednesday 4th January - Friday 17th February  

Date Class Event 

Friday 3rd March All Children World Book Day 

Friday 3rd March  Parents FOSS Quiz Night at the Village Hall - 7:00pm 

Saturday 11th March  Pre-registered  Slimbridge Family Tickets to FGR 

Monday 20th March Y5/6 Wizard of Oz at Rednock 

w/c Monday 20th March All Children Parents’ Evenings 

Monday 27th March  Reception  Trip to WWT Slimbridge 

Friday 31st March  All Children FOSS Treat Friday 

Letters and information for events will be sent out in due course. 


